
 As we gather at Spring Conference to cel-

ebrate our year of service and fellowship 

with members throughout the region, we 

would also like to celebrate the lives of 

those members we have lost since we were 

last together. 

Please email the following information to GWR Secretary Liz Glowka  by Friday May 1, 2020 
so we can honor these members in a special “Celebration of Life.” 

 One clear photograph ( .jpeg or .pdf) of JUST the member, and one clear photograph of the 
member with your club. 

 Personalized information about the member: ( 3-4 lines ONLY) 

 

Submit this form and your photo via email to lizg.gwr@gmail.com 
NO LATER THAN FRIDAY MAY 1, 2020 

If you have any questions, please call Liz at 760/485-4124 

Member’s Name: 
  

Member of SI of: 
  

Years of Soroptimist Service: 
  

Submitted by:: 
 

Email: 

   In memory of 


